
From: ccason@goldsmithpm.com <ccason@goldsmithpm.com>
To:  

Date: 4/21/2017 4:58:51 PM
Subject: Roads Bill ~ Website email from Cindy Cason

Lt. Governor Bryant, Please do something this session about our roads. At least the House has 
passed a bill. DO NOT issue bonds for the roads. Roads are ongoing maintenance and need an 
income stream NOT a bond issue. Now a gas tax increase makes the most sense. Everyone who 
uses the roads participate in paying them (including people traveling through from out of state). It 
adds a continuing income stream for the road maintenance. I know that no one really likes a tax 
increase, but sometimes it is absolutely necessary. I would much rather pay a dollar or two extra 
when I fill up with gas than to keep paying for alignments, tires, and windshields. The gas increase 
may cost me $100 more per year, but I am spending over $300 per year on car repairs caused by our 
horrible, dangerous, and embarrassing roads. Thank you Cindy Cason Cindy Cason
 

Cindy Cason
 
118 Tiffany Ln
 
Fountain Inn, SC 29644
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